
 

 

 

 

King and Queen County Electoral Board Monthly Meeting 

March 1, 2017 

 

Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 8:30 a.m. 

 

The monthly Electoral Board was held at the General Registrar’s office; in attendance was Armistead 
Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman and Mary Ann Levere, Secretary. 

 

Minutes were reviewed and approved. 

 

Old Business 

Primary Election will be held on June 13, 2017; we do not have a driver for delivery and pick up of 
equipment for the election.  If a delivery driver is not found Armistead will delivery equipment to all 
precincts on Monday, June 12th. After the polls close on Tuesday, June 13th, Mary Ann will pick up 
equipment at precinct 101, David will pick up equipment at precinct 201 and Armistead will pick up 
equipment at precincts 301 and 401.  Armistead will pick up equipment at precinct 501 on June 14th in 
the morning.   

 

Armistead talked to Tom regarding handicap accessibility to the new building at precinct 101.  Tom 
stated that he is working on the situation.  

 

The Electoral Board organized the board for the next upcoming year. 

J. Armistead Ransone – Chairman 

David L. Broaddus – Vice Chairman 

Mary Ann Levere - Secretary 

 

New Business 

Next meeting will be held on April 4, 2017 at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Meeting adjourned 8:50 a.m. 

 

Mary Ann Levere, 

 

Secretary 

    


